
 
 

Town of Oakville 
Memorandum 

 
 

 
  
To:  Mayor and Members of Council 
  
From: Melissa Dalrymple, Planner,  MCIP, RPP 

Planning Services  
  
Date: November 28, 2016 
  
Subject:   Item 8 - Recommendation Report Lower Fourth Development Limited 

& Pendent Development Limited File 1317.04 and 24T-15003/1317 By-
law 2016-114 

   
 
 
Please be advised that minor revisions have been identified for Special Provision 51 
and Special Provision 52 contained in By-law 2016-114.  The purpose of the 
amendments is to ensure clarity in interpretation.     
 
Please replace By-law 2016-114 in the By-law section of the agenda (pages 299-306) 
with the attached By-law and revise recommendation # 7 of the staff report as follows: 
 

“7. That By-law 2016-114 be passed, as revised in accordance with the memo dated 
November 28th, 2016 from Planning Services” 

 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Melissa Dalrymple, MCIP, RPP 
Planner, West District 
Planning Services 


